

. Seven Hills Primary School, Appleby Way, Ackroyd Street, Morley, Leeds, LS27 8LA

> Tel: 0113 252 7194 Fax: 0113 307 4683

Headteacher: Mr Richard Catherall MA NPQH

Dear Parent,

I hope you have had an enjoyable couple of weeks over Easter. Before the break, the children put on a wonderful Easter Service at Morley Methodist Church. The Service included a wealth of superb artwork, readings, songs and playing of musical instruments. Year groups presented entertaining pieces on Life Cycles, The Little Red Hen, Easter Colours, New Life and Special Easter Days. There was also a special 'Stomp' as Years 3 and 4 sang a rendition from their musical performance: Ye-Hal

Many thanks for all of your kind generosity and support that has made our Jumpathon sponsorship event a real success. Our Chair of FOSH (Friends of Seven Hills), Mrs Mandelj, has done a fantastic job in co-ordinating the event. So far, over £3000 has been raised for the purchase of a defibrillator for school.

As it is the start of a new term, I would like to give a reminder regarding safe parking around school. As well as avoiding parking on yellow lines and zig-zags, it would be safer for our children if drivers avoid parking on kerbs, the pavement or close to the crossing patrol on Ackroyd Street. These measures will help to ensure that all our children and parents are able to cross the roads and walk on the pavements around school in as safe a manner as possible.

This term is vital one, in order to ensure that your child attains their age related expectation (ARE). Alongside the high quality first teaching and support from staff at Seven Hills, your on-going support with regular daily reading, weekly homework and learning phonics/spellings and counts/times-tables is most appreciated and has a real benefit for your child's learning.

Many thanks for your support with the Easter homework and spring spellings. These spellings will be tested over the next few weeks in our Summer Spellings Challenge, where rewards for the children will be available. Please look out for your child's class newsletter later this week which will give key dates for the term and important information around your child's learning this half term.

Kind regards,

Mr Catherall















